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The Challenge 
Construction workers and a growing number of consumers use nail guns because they are easy and 

quick to use. However, their high speed comes at a price. Nail gun injuries account for nearly 40,000 

emergency room visits each year – 60 percent involve workers and the rest involve consumers. Those 

with less experience suffer especially high injury rates. Between 1991 and 2005, for example, nail gun 

injuries to consumers increased by 200 percent. The fact that nail gun trigger mechanisms operate 

differently but look alike contributes to the problem. A contact trip trigger fires a nail whenever the 

trigger is squeezed and the nose of the gun bumps a surface, while a sequential trigger reduces the  

risk for an accidental firing because the nose of the gun must be pushed in before the user can pull the 

trigger. Adoption by manufacturers and users of the safer sequential trigger option has been slow. 

The Response
A research team headed by Dr. Hester Lipscomb, a researcher at Duke University Medical Center’s Division of 

Occupational and Environmental Medicine, working under a CPWR grant, examined the effects of nail gun triggers  

and training on injuries as well as productivity. 



The CPWR IMPACT

What made it a success?

Dr. Lipscomb’s research is raising awareness of nail gun safety with  

government and industry, and prompting action:

n NIOSH and OSHA issued a joint guidance 

document, Nail Gun Safety: A Guide for 

Construction Contractors. The publication  

has received more than 250,000 online “hits”  

since its release in September 2011.

n A new website, NailGunSafety: The Facts  

(www.nailgunfacts.org), was set up as an 

information clearinghouse. The site went  

live in December 2011.

n Data from the studies has been picked up and used on a wide array  

of websites including one designed to help small contractors train  

their employees called Nail Gun Injuries in Construction  

(


